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SUMMARY STATEMENT:  

The Board is being asked to approve a contract for Robert Hewitt for the 2020-2021 school year 
(KGBSD Admin/Teacher Mentor).   
  

ISSUE:  
This will commit KGBSD to approximately $49,410.  

 
 
BACKGROUND:  

Robert Hewitt was previously a principal at Schoenbar Middle School and Point Higgins 
Elementary School. He was contracted by the district in 2019-20 as part-time district-wide 
position as the Administration and Teacher Mentor.  He is being recommended for a continued 
part-time district-wide position as the Administration and Teacher Mentor for the 2020-2021 
school year. 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   

Approval of a teaching contract for Robert Hewitt. 

  
FISCAL NOTE:       AMOUNT BUDGETED 
 SALARY  $49,410   $49,410 
 INSURANCE   $0.00 
 and  
 BENEFITS        $0.00 
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION (Only if not approved as part of the Consent Calendar): 
“I move that the Board of Education approve contract for Robert Hewitt for the 2020-21 school year 
(KGBSD Admin/Teacher Mentor) at KGBSD, in the amount of $49,410.” 

 

 


